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Wickhamford Parish Council 
Clerk to the Council, Mike Smith, 12 Pitchers Hill, Wickhamford, WR11 7RT  

Telephone 01386 830676      email wickhamfordpc@sky.com 

Website          www.wickhamfordparishcouncil.co.uk 

 

Present J. Newbury Chairman, T. Waller V. Chairman, Councillors R. Gutteridge, D. Heeks 

     J. Poulter and M. Smith Clerk 

                  District Councillor B. Parmenter & District & County Councillor L. Eyre  

 

 1.  Apologies 

             None 

 

  2.  The Chairman welcomed all to the meeting 

 

  3.   Previous Minutes 

           The minutes of the previous Annual Statutory Meeting were agreed 

 

 4.  Outgoing Chairpersons Report.          

                       The Chairman stated that the first year of bi-monthly meetings had been a success and 

                        would like this to continue. The purchase of the lease to the Playing Field is underway with 

                        a part funding from the NHB received. Resurfacing of the road has been completed but the  

                        flooding alleviation is still an issue. Parking is still an issue and further liaison with Rooftop  

                        Housing is planned. 

 

 5.   Financial Statement   

                        The Clerk stated that there is a healthy bank balance with the accounts returned from the  

                         Internal Auditor for signature 

 

 6.  Election of Chairperson. 

                        John Newbury was proposed by John Poulter and seconded by Robin Gutteridge. After a 

                        unanimous vote John Newbury accepted. 

 

 7.  Election of V. Chairperson. 

                       Tom Waller was proposed by J. Newbury and seconded by Dave Heeks. After a 

                        unanimous vote Tom Waller accepted.                  

           

 8.  To agree the Delegation of Authority. 

              The delegation of authority was agreed 
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 7.  Questions from the Public. 

              Mr. Peter Bastow asked if the speed in Manor Road could again be monitored, also the  

                       footpaths are in need of repair. These repairs are being considered but before this can be 

                       evaluated we will ask the Lengthsman to “sideout” the relevant footpaths 

                       The Parish Council will monitor the speeding issue 

 

    Meeting Closed at 7.25pm 

 

Signed………………………………………………. 

   

Date………………………………… 

 

                       Chairperson 
 

 

 

 


